
Charles Mcateer/Admin 

01/11/2008 12:16 PM

To

cc

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Fw: Dear Colleagues, Happy PayDay Special Update on 
UUP Contract

Dear Dept. Reps: (please share this information)

Read the attached memo from UUP Central, Fred Floss chief negotiator & acting UUP President.  The 
Chapter will get out the time & place for West campus Q & A mtg as soon as it's established.
Charlie

Charles McAteer, UUP west chapter treasurer
Stony Brook Univ., Suffolk Hall 120
Stony Brook, New York  11794-6210
631-632-6445   fax 631-632-6319
http://www.stonybrook.edu/fdc/
----- Forwarded by Charles Mcateer/Admin on 01/11/2008 12:10 PM -----

"Charles McAteer" 
<cmcateer@uupmail.org> 

01/11/2008 12:08 PM

To <charles.mcateer@sunysb.edu>

cc

Subject Fwd: Dear Colleagues,

----- Message from "Fred Floss" <ffloss@uupmail.org> on Fri, 11 Jan 2008 08:27:41 -0500 -----

Subject
:

Dear 
Colleagues,

Dear Colleagues,

  I am pleased to announced that yesterday afternoon that the negotiations 
committee met and unanimously recommended the contract be sent to the 
membership.  I would like to thank the committee, for its hard work not just 
yesterday both over the two years that they have been working with the team in 
our process.

  I will have additional information about the contract, campus visits and 
what comes next soon.

  Thanks
   Fred 


